
DATE: June 29, 2011 4:42:56 PM PDT 
 
Update: overturned crabber stabilized 
 
 
Contact:  
Lt. j.g. Jeremy Pichette, (415) 748-0112  
Petty Officer Pamela Boehland, (510)772-8865 
Kyle Orr Dept. Fish and Game, (916) 825-7120 
 
SAN FRANCISCO - Divers managed to plug the fuel vents of the capsized fishing 
vessel, the Deenie Lynn, to prevent it from leaking. 
 
Parker Diving Service was able to move the vessel closer to Baker Beach, where it was 
safe to dive. 
 
The Deenie Lynn overturned around midnight, and there are no signs of pollution. 
 
The Coast Guard, and local port partners will work with the owner of the vessel to 
approve a final salvage plan. 
 
No wildlife impacts have been reported, but Fish and Game responders will monitor 
wildlife throughout the response. 
 
Previous releases for this case can be found here. 
<http://www.uscgsanfrancisco.com/go/doc/823/1126783/> 
 
DFG OSPR Spill Watch website click here <https://calspillwatch.dfg.ca.gov/> 
<http://cgvi.uscg.mil/media/main.php?g2_itemId=1302166> 
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